





COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE POLICY & FINANCING

1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203-1818 ◆ (303) 866-2993 ◆ (303) 866-4411 Fax ◆ (303) 866-3883 TTY Bill Ritter, Jr., Governor ◆ Joan Henneberry, Executive Director

June 30, 2008

Jennifer Gilroy Revisor of Statutes Colorado State Capitol 200 East Colfax Denver, CO 80203

Re: SB08-161, Concerning the Eligibility for Public Medical Benefits

Dear Ms. Gilroy,

As a result of the passage of SB08-161, Concerning the Eligibility of Public Medical Benefits the Department of Health Care Policy and Financing' Executive Director is required to notify the Revisor of Statutes indicating that the estimated amount of moneys was received from gifts, grants and donations. Attached is a copy of a check for \$21,042 from the Colorado Health Foundation pursuant to sub-subparagraph (A) of this subparagraph (II).

Please contact the department's Legislative Liaison at 303-866-3972, if you have additional questions.

Sincerely,

Joan Henneberry Executive Director

cc: The Honorable Betty Boyd

The Honorable Michael Merrifield

an Henricery